GSA Minutes

08-27-08

This was the first ‘meeting’ with the new 2008-2009 officers and was a quick check-in for the new semester.  These minutes will be abbreviate and non-traditional given the structure of the  meeting and the fact that the power just went out when I was finishing the first version of this file and don’t feel like typing everything all over.  

Highlights:

· Andrea Lang created a new AOS-GSA website and it is great!  Members were asked to utilize the website in the future.

· Nick Basssil will steer a qualifier committee to oversee this years qualifying exam procedures.  Students taking an exam will be asked to complete a questionnaire in the hopes of building a database for both students and the faculty for the future.

· Ideas were accepted for goals/projects for the year. These include the possible creation of an aesthetics committee and thesis committee.  Additional committees and ideas for the year will likely be finalized at the October meeting.

Boo! Rubble Rubbles

· The cost of printing a binded thesis was raised 

· Failure to receive a timely thesis completion notification

· This was discussed and is likely an issue at the graduate school level

· Webpage needs to be updated more frequently 

The next meeting is scheduled for the sometime during the first 2 weeks of October.

